STUDENT BULLETIN February 4, 1975

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

Now the Lord is that Spirit: and where the Spirit of the Lord is, there is liberty.

II Corinthians 3:17

TONIGHT!:

"Ski The World Of Fun" At 8:00 p.m. tonight in the Learning Center, the Social-Cultural Committee will sponsor Fred Nelson, renown authority in the field if skiing. He is the former president of Pacific Northwest Ski Instructor's Association, former editor and production manager of "Northwest Skier", and is currently the host and producer of "Ski Northwest", as well as the head of a film production company. Come join us for an evening of Ski Action Films.

REMEMBER:

PR Tryouts tomorrow night in the Learning Center at 7:00 p.m.

HELP WANTED

Radio Sports Announcer, resume and audition tape required. Position includes a free trip, all expenses paid, to the NLCAA Basketball Tournament in Portland. More info? Contact Ted in B-218.

ATTENTION EVERYONE!

PLEASE KEEP OFF ALL GRASS!! It takes a year to rebuild a lawn and where paths are trampled, it never comes back. Let's all help to keep our campus beautiful.

ALL STUDENTS:

The chapel is not to be used for practice of any kind when there is a voice lesson, organ lesson, or organ practice scheduled or in session.

BOX SOCIAL:

Mark February 13 in red! This is the day of the annual Box Social. It is an all-school function -- this includes off-campus, married students, and faculty. All of the money made at the social will go to an alumni missionary couple. Girls, get going on those boxes and guys, start saving your money!

HELP NEEDED:

Your help is needed on a project for Radio Production Class. The project is a documentary on the history of KCNC. Do you know that present where abouts of the following people out of KCNC's past? John W. Lackey 65-66, Hershall Lester-Manager 66-67, Les Gangwish Redward 67-69, Rich Dowing 69-70, Scott McDonald-Sec-Treas 69-70, Beth Peterson Sec-Treas 70-71, Raymond Braun-Program Director 71-72, Gary Watne-Manager 70-71, Jim Book-Manager 72-73. allany? If you know where these people are now, please contact Bob Rose in G-404 or Ted Hochstatter in B-219 as soon as possible.

COMING: REGISTRATION!

Please meet in chapel for instructions concerning registration for Spring Quarter classes. on Monday, February 10. Those not continuing in school for the Spring term may complete the required paper work in the same session.

VOICE NOTEBOOKS:

Mr. Waggoner has placed the voice notebooks in the Administration Building to be picked up. See the Receptionist.

FOR SALE:

A pair of Niki tennis shoes. See Mr. Kinney.